
An Important Message from 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC)  
 

 
American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Home and Community-Based 

Services (HCBS) Provider Retention Payments 
 

 

The deadline has been extended: The attestation and initial report deadline are now due 
August 15, 2022. 

 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) has revised the Frequently 
Asked Questions section regarding HCBS ARPA Provider Retention Payments. This 
revision is in response to provider questions from the stakeholder webinar on June 8, 2022. 

 

More information regarding ARPA HCBS Provider Recruitment and Retention Payments is 
available on the HHSC Provider Finance website. 

https://pfd.hhs.texas.gov/long-term-services-supports

